

August 9, 2020 HUSBC held a meeting at Pin Palace at 2:00 PM.

Board looked over Financial Statement for August 2020.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

Election of President:

As Hosie Seal Sr stepped down as the Association President on July 19, 2020 due to health of his wife and himself an election was held to finish out his term of 1 year.

The election was held with candidates of Larry Keel and Michael Webber. With the casting of votes Michael Webber was elected to be the Huntsville USBC President. Larry Keel will remain as 1st Vice President.

Thus, leaving the 2nd Vice President position open for a 3 year term it was announced and asked who on the board would like to run for this position. We had 2 Sharon Young and Don Millitello. With the casting of votes Don Millitello was elected as 2nd Vice President.

Tournaments:

We have the State Senior Tournament coming in October at Redstone Lanes. We need to know who is available to help work this. Redstone will be issuing tickets to get on post during the tournament. R Swaim stated the information is needed asap and asked members to check calendars.

Local Open/Woman City Tournament:

R. Swaim asked board if they still wanted to keep the tournament in November for a back to back tournament work schedule. Board decided to do so. This tournament will be November 7-8, 14-15 and 21-22 at Pin Palace. Lineage will be \$10.50 per 3 games to make event cost an even amount raised prize fund by \$.50 so entry fee will be \$25 per event.

Returned Award Tickets:

We had 3 tickets returned with awards for the 19-20 season. The board decided that the 3 people would receive a \$2 discount on their membership fee for the 20-21 season if they bowl. Motion was made by S Young and seconded. Motion passed.

National Convention:

We can have up to 5 delegates for the National meeting to be held in Chicago, IL in April. The attendees will be Rhonda Swaim, Larry Keel, Nedia Keel, Patrick Proctor and Larry Honea with an alternate who is Laurie Proctor. R Swaim will take care of the room information and get everyone registered for the meeting.

Report submitted by: Rhonda Swaim HUSBC Association Manager